
Homedics Percussion Personal Massager Recall
Jan. 4, 2024

Jan. 4: The Therapist Select Percussion Personal Massagers are being recalled due to a
potential hazard. These massagers can overheat while charging, posing fire and burn hazards.
They were sold between September 2020 and November 2023 at Macy's, BJ's, Lowe's,
JCPenney, Home Depot, and online. So far, there have been 17 reports of the massagers
overheating, including one report of a burn to a consumer's thumb.

Product(s) affected: The recall includes the Homedics Therapist Select Massagers with model
number HHP-715. These massagers are black with a handle, housing, and massage head,
featuring four interchangeable massage heads. To check if your product is affected, look for a
4-digit date code on a sticker under the barrel. If the manufacturing year on the date code is 20,
21, or 22, your product is part of this recall.

What to do if you have the product(s): Immediately stop using or charging them, and then
contact HoMedics for instructions on how to receive a full refund or a refund in the form of a
credit toward any HoMedics product (plus a 20% bonus).

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Homedics-Recalls-Massagers-Due-to-Fire-and-Burn-Hazards

